INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Notice No. ISS/DP/014/2020-21 Dated 21/05/2020)

Dear Parents and Staff members,

This is to inform you that online classes for Kindergarten to Class XII will have a break
from Friday, May 22, 2020 to Saturday, May 30, 2020. The classes will commence

from Sunday, May 31, 2020.

The Board of Directors, Indian Schools Oman has decided to re-schedule the annual
vacation, inorder to optimize the academic year for maximum productivity while also
ensuring maximum benefit to parents and students, offering better prospects for travel
during the annual break.

Accordingly holidays are revised and the school will remain closed from Friday,
December 4, 2020 to Sunday, January 03, 2021. The School will re-open on Monday,
January 04, 2021.
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